
“A lot of people are afraid to tell the truth, to say no. That’s where toughness comes 
into play. Toughness is not being a bully. It’s having backbone.” – Robert Kiyosaki

From the McGregor Lions Club: Thank you to all the staff and students that worked the Lion’s Corn 
Feed We really appreciate your help and couldn’t do it without you!

Congratulations to this year’s Homecoming candidates!!: Faye Bloom, Mary Brennan, Amy 
Gelhar, Sophia Jacobs, Randeena Olson, Auston Anderson, Caleb Barnaby, Chase Hoover, Spencer Passer & 
Tommy Scollard

Helped Wanted: Student help is needed for the Back-to-School Bash on Thursday, Sept. 11, 4:30 - 6:00. 
Everyone is invited to attend, all free food, fun, games and prize drawings! See Cheryl M. if you plan to help.

Back to School Bash, next Thursday, Sept. 11th from 4:30 to 6:30pm. All are welcome!!

Students in grades 10-12 may pick up an Off Campus Lunch permission form from the hs 
office. You may not leave campus on Thursdays or Fridays if we don’t have the form signed by a parent or 
guardian.

Homework Help will begin on Tuesday, September 9.  It will be in the business lab on Tuesdays 
and Thursdays from 3:30-5:30.  You must bring work to do.  You will not be allowed to come there and just 
hang around.

School Pictures are on Monday, September 15th.
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Happy Friday!
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